Dunany Country Club Newsletter - June 29, 2016

With this edition please find the following attachments for the Annual General Meeting this Saturday, July 2nd at 4 pm.

- AGM minutes 2015
- Agenda
- Poster
- Voting document

The bar will be open as of 12:00 noon. We look forward to seeing you there!

Directors Dinner and Opening Dance

Accolades continue to pour-in over what many are calling the "best Dunany dinner ever"! Our sincerest gratitude to Mitch Azaria, Don Armstrong, Andrea and Paula Minty and family who put in a tremendous amount of effort to execute an impeccable meal - perfectly prepared and presented - it was truly a night to remember. Thank you.





(Photos by Sergio Mastronardi)

Raguin-Leslie Cup Results-Congratulations!

The winner was Catherine Spaulding with a net 61.

Low gross: Men - Jeff Best (35) Women - Mary Sutherland (46)
Longest Drive: Men - Jeff Best Women - Annabelle Wood
Closest to the pin: Men - Rob Percy Women - Mary Sutherland

Markham Cup - Draw was updated June 25

If you are playing in the Markham Cup please check the updated draw sheet in the starter shack. Almost one third of the matches have been affected by the update so please check to re-confirm your opponent.

Changes in the Fixture Card

The **New Member Orientation** has moved to Sunday June 10 at 10 am.

The **Men's A Intersectionals** will be held Sunday, June 10 - please note the tee will be closed at 9 am, followed by **Parent & Child Under 16** at 1 pm. The tee will re-open after the last Parent & Child tees off.

Important Message from Greens Committee

If you come upon a sprinkler on the golf course it is of utmost importance not to tamper with it. Stopping or blocking the water creates a pressure build-up which can result in breaking of gears, ruptured pipes and even blowing the pump completely. Save our course and play through the spray!

Bill 44 - New Smoking Bans on Quebec Golf Courses

Under new provincial legislation members are allowed to smoke on the course but not in or around any of the buildings or terraces by a distance 9 meters. Our House Committee has installed new free standing ash-trays to remind members to butt-out around our buildings.

Calling all Quilters

For our 40th anniversary of the DCC quilt this year, we wish to enlist our quilters, past and present, to come and sign the fabric that will become the backing of the quilt. If possible, please come to the clubhouse before the **AGM on Saturday**, **July 2 at 4 pm**. Sue Nish will be waiting for you as of 3 pm with the fabric backing and a special pen. If you cannot make it please call Sue at (450) 562-4288. If you are not available to sign, Sue assures that all the names of the quilt contributors over the years will be added.

It's **Casino Night!** Come and join us at the clubhouse this **Friday, July 1**st. The fun begins a 7:30 pm with 10 exciting games to play. Win big and bet on our great selection of prizes. Hope to see you there!

We need more volunteers! Anyone interested in helping out at Casino Night please contact Chris Wynn at cawynn@hotmail.com

We are still accepting prizes for Casino Night, if you have a nifty item to donate please drop it by the starter shack this week or bring it with you Friday night.

Babysitters Available

Now there is no reason to miss any wonderful Dunany social event! If you are looking for someone trustworthy and reliable there is a list of available sitters from our community posted in the starter shack.

This Weekend

It's the Parent & Child 16 & Over - ST at 1 pm.

The Bronze Trophy was donated by Phil and Jack Moore in 1961 and was first won by Mrs. R.V. & John Leggett.

That's it for this week! If you have news or photos to share with fellow DCC members please let Cindy Aikman know aikmancindy@gmail.com